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Dear Residents,

Thank you for your continuous support to IL COLPO SALON. As Kenny, the hair stylist, is currently on leave
(until 30 November 2024 (Saturday)), please feel free to call us at 6589 3266 to reserve and enjoy the
excellent styling service provided by our professional hair stylists.

Thank you again for your support and understanding.
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